
To register for this event, or for more information, contact: 
Donna at MAIER 

Phone: (207) 581-2468   or email: donna.doherty@maine.edu 
Learn more about MAIER and our Family Partnership on our website:  

maineautisminstitute@maine.edu 

The Maine Autism Institute for Education and Research Family Partnership 

and the Maine Discovery Museum 

are hosting   

A Visit to Santa’s Village 
At the Maine Discovery Museum, 74 Main St. Bangor 

for families with children/teens/adults with  

Autism Spectrum Disorders 

Sunday December 3rd, 2017, 4pm to 6:30pm 
During the Discovery Museum’s “My Day to Play” time for families impacted by ASD 

This event is FREE for all families attending,  

but pre-registration is strongly advised. 

“My Day to Play” 

events are a special 

time when the 

Museum is open only 

for children with 

autism spectrum 

disorders, siblings, 

and their families. 

Discover the Museum and 

enjoy holiday activities, 

snacks & other surprises! 


